
MARCH

20TH

The Office of Youth Ministry is excited to announce our Be the Light 
season. Through this season’s events we are hoping to gather the youth of 
the Archdiocese of New York to shine a light in the darkness through 
service, fellowship, and encountering the presence of Jesus Christ. Join the 
many opportunities to Be the Light! 

FEBRUARY

28TH
BE THE LIGHT SEASON LAUNCH
Local opportunities to bring the light of Christ to your community.

APRIL

10TH

MAY

1ST

GUARD YOUR LIGHT TO BE THE LIGHT  •  Workshop for Teens
A hands-on virtual workshop for teens to learn about handling the stresses 
and pressures of life during the pandemic and in everyday life. 
Registration Required.

REGIONAL HOLY HOURS 
Scheduled around the Archdiocese. Check out our website for more details.

BE THE LIGHT AT FEARLESS RETREAT
In collaboration with Fearless Retreats, we invite youth throughout the 
Archdiocese to dive deep into the theme of Be the Light in preparation for 
NYCYD. Registration Required.

NEW YORK CATHOLIC YOUTH DAY
The culminating event where youth from across the Archdiocese are invited 
to a day of searching, encountering, and sharing the light of Christ with 
others. If you can’t join us in person, grab a device and connect with us via 
livestream. Registration Required.

www.oymny.org
follow us! @OYMNY


